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On Wednesday 30th November the Nursery children walked along North Station 

Road, over the river to find the post box. The children had a great time, learning 

about the local environment. They talked and learnt how to cross the road safely, by 

pressing the button and waiting for the Green man to cross the road. They talked 

about the different shops they passed on the way, looked at all the buses that passed 

and stopped to look over the bridge at the river flowing below them. Once they got 

to the post box they were handed their letters. They had already written their name in 

the envelope and learnt about their front door and their address at Nursery the 

previous week. Most children were not tall enough to post their letters although they 

all said 'yes and did their best,' to have a go! The children are all now eagerly 

waiting for their letter to arrive home! With thanks to all the parents who helped to 

make this walk possible.                             Miss Suttenwood reporting 

“ADORABLE!” Reception and Year 2 Christmas Shows were magical  



      

Dates for your Diary 

Weds 14th December 
10,45 and 2.30pm 

Nursery Christmas singalong 

Weds 14th December 
 

Christmas Lunch - 
CHRISTMAS JUMPER 
DAY 

Thurs 15th December 
3.30pm 

Y1 Christmas Singalong 
 

Friday 16th December  9.30am Y3 Christmas Play 
2.00pm Y4 Christmas Play  

Mon 19th December 7.00pm Y5/6 Christmas 
Evening 

Tues 20th December Last day of autumn term 
CHRISTMAS PARTIES 

Thurs 5th January 2023 First day of Spring Term 

Friday 10th February Last day of half term 

Monday 20th February SCHOOL CLOSED 
STAFF TRAINING 

Tuesday 21st February  Return to school 

Friday 31st  March Last day of Spring Term 

Monday 17th April  First day of summer term 

Monday 1st May School closed -  
May Bank Holiday 

Monday 8th May School closed -  
King’s Coronation 

Tuesday 9th May  Year 6 SATS Week 

Friday 26th May End of half term 

Tuesday 6th June Return to school 

Friday 21st July Final day of school year 

Congratulations and thanks are in order to the NSA and their 
merry band of helpers for hosting a wonderful bazaar. The weeks 
of hard work leading up to the event paid off. There was a 
wonderful atmosphere and many parents and grandparents 
commented on how much they enjoyed attending their first ever 
Christmas bazaar. There was a great variety of stalls and 
activities; the prize system for the games was a success and there 
were lots of quality prizes in the grand draw. And Father 
Christmas had a great time too! The NSA will meet soon to 
confirm the money generated and to review the event before 
looking forward to the spring calendar of events. Drop them a 
line if you have any feedback. 

PLEASE NOTE THE  
ADJUSTMENTS TO THE 

SCHOOL YEAR 

WELL DONE nsa  


